News story: Dounreay to hold emergency
exercise on 17 January

An emergency exercise will take place at Dounreay on the morning of Thursday
17 January. The site alert will be sounded to initiate the exercise.

This notice is to inform the public not to take any action on hearing the
alarm.

Any queries relating to this notice should be made to the emergency
arrangements team on 01847 802535.
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